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Due to the Daylight Saving Time change (DST) scheduled for this weekend, connection to the 

BOX Options Exchange (“BOX”) Trading System will NOT be available Sunday, March 12, 2017. 

Participants will be able to reconnect to BOX on Monday morning March 13, 2017. 

 

Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxoptions.com should you require additional information. 

 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: DST Time Change 

DATE: March 6, 2017 
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